
From: Adrian Morrison

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 2:01 PM
To: Minister of Communities, Culture & Heritage; Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 118

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to express concern over the introduction of Bill 118,which will make amendments to the Heritage
Property Act. As a PhD candidate whose work supports innovation within the heritage sector, and as a resident
ofNova Scotia, I deeply believe in the importance of out built landscapes. Our historic properties are non
renewable resources and it is important that were preserved them for future generations. Instead of degrading
our historic buildings for short-term gain, we should look at those who have capitalized on them; such are our
neighbours in Newfoundland, who have used their heritage to develop a billion dollar tourism industry. I
believe that heritage regulations should be strengthened, not weakened, and with that in mind I sincerely oppose
Bill 118.

Thanks you for your time,

Adrian Morrison




